HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

October 24, 2005

2:30 P.M.

*UNAPPROVED TO DATE

Members present:Sarah Kuhn-teacher, Donna Ghaderi- teacher (library/media specialist), Mary Borders – teacher, Donna Keeney-parent, Dora Thomas- parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed October agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented.

Minutes from the September SBDM meeting were presented, one item was absent from the minutes which was added then committee approved minutes as corrected.

Committee did policy work on the wellness policy.  A first draft will be presented at the November meeting.  Committee wanted to include a home component that students do to track their physical activities. They will also be developed with help from Mrs. Dinsmore and Mrs. Kuhn.  

 Committee discussed the discipline and classroom management policy.  A beginning draft will be given to committees to work from.  Committees will be asked for additions, input, and suggestions.  

The school safety plan is also in need of revisions.  That task will also be given to committees for work.  A field trip policy is another need that came up when interviewing staff on suggestions for policies to increase efficiency at the school.  This will also go out to committee for work.

A copy of the Kentucky Open Records and Open Meetings Act was given out to all members and reviewed.  All members completed a form to indicate they received the information packet.  The copy will become a part of each member’s SBDM notebook.

Accident reports were reviewed.  

School activities budget was presented for review.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:43 p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, November 28, 2005 at 2:45 p.m. in the school library.

